MEMORY & AGING STUDY

Do you have trouble with your
memory?

Are you caring for a loved one
who has trouble with their
memory?

Do you have a normal memory
but want to help support
research?

We're looking for adults 65 and older to join our study to understand
how memory loss develops in the human brain. Once a year you will

be examined by a doctor and have memory testing. Participants will be
compensated $40/visit.

For more information call Judy Johanson
at (617) 726-5571 or email:

jjohanson1@mgh.harvard.edu
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